
 

 
 
 
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
House Appropriations Committee 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee 
1016 Longworth Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Casa Grande HS New School Model project in fiscal year 
2023.  
  
The entity to receive funding for this project is Career Technical Education Foundation 
Sonoma County, located at 1030 Apollo Way, Suite 200, Santa Rosa, CA 95407.  
 
The funding would be used to accelerate and enhance whole-school transformation efforts at 
Casa Grande High School (CGHS) in Petaluma, California. The New School Model (NSM) 
project does this by providing flexible grant funding, inspiration through evidence-based 
practices and expertise, one-on-one coaching and technical assistance, capacity-building support, 
and an external accountability structure to advance the work of transformation among ready 
schools and districts.  
 
I certify that neither I, nor my immediate family, has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Jared Huffman 
Member of Congress 
 


